
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Melinda, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:15 PM 
Melinda Watts 

Danielle Adams 
RE: Docket Number 20230134- "WS" [should be -SU] 

FILED 2/20/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00780-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, the suffix for Docket 20230134 has been changed from WS to SU. Also, DN 
06546-2023, which opened Docket 20230134 has been updated to reflect SU. 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. 

Dorothy 

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 11:37 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Danielle Adam s <DAdams@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket Number 20230134-"WS" [should be -SU] 

Dorothy, 

I apologize for not realizing this sooner, but like the Merritt Island name change docket, SGI 
Wastewater Services, Inc., which is a wastewater only utility, company code SU970, has a - WS suffix on it as 
well in CMS. The only other docket for this utility has the - SU suffix. This appears to be in error. Please change 
the suffix in Docket No. 20230134-WS from - WS to - SU in CMS. Please let me know if you have any 
questions 

Thank you. 

Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952 
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